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September 22, 2021 

 

 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Santa Fe County RFP No. 2022-0019-HA/APS Financial Consultant 

for Camino de Jacobo Development 

 

Dear Offerors, 

 

Santa Fe County issued Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 2022-0019-HA/APS to solicit proposals for 

a Financial Consultant for Camino de Jacobo Development in August 2021.  The deadline for 

proposals was scheduled for September 16, 2021 at 2:00PM.  Santa Fe County Purchasing did not 

receive any proposals, therefore; the RFP has been cancelled. It has been determined to be in the best 

interest of the County to cancel RFP No. 2022-0019-HA/APS for Financial Consultant for Camino 

de Jacobo Development pursuant Santa Fe County Purchasing Regulations and Policy Section 51 

CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATIONS.   

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Santa Fe County. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Amanda Patterson-Sanchez 

Procurement Specialist Senior 

Santa Fe County Purchasing 

 

 

cc:   File 

 


